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We are excited to share some important news regarding the evolution of Community Bank Trust 
Services and how this change will benefit you. In August, 2023, we will officially change our name 
to Nottingham Trust.

A lot has changed since Community Bank, N.A. was born as St. Lawrence National Bank back in 1866! We’ve 

expanded throughout Upstate New York, Northeastern Pennsylvania, Vermont and Western Massachusetts. 

Despite our growth we’ve always remembered what got us here—our customers. Our team of 3,000+ 

employees work together every day to do the right thing and are proud of the recognition we continue to 

receive as one of Forbes best banks in America.

As we have grown so has the depth and breadth of our wealth management services. Late in 2022, we 

created Nottingham Wealth, combining the formidable financial planning and investment capabilities of 

Community Bank Trust Services and Nottingham Advisors into a single offering designed to best meet the 

needs of our clients with the most complex financial planning requirements.

At the same time, expanding our geographic footprint has also brought us into areas where names similar to 

“Community Bank” abound and creates some confusion among our clients as well as their accountants and 

attorneys.  For those reasons, we decided to update our name to better align our brands and reflect all we 

have to offer. 

Our commitment to our clients remains our highest priority. This is just a name change, you can 

expect the same professional team, same level of service and same dedication to quality that you have come 

to expect from us over the years. 

It is always a pleasure to serve you,

Charles J. Perrillo Jr., CFP
President - Nottingham Trust
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